
STOKE BY NAYLAND PARISH COUNCIL

Correspondence received October-November 2015

November 2015 Email Major Nick Berry, Colchester Garrison re Clipt Bush damage
Email Peter French to SCC re parking/traffic in School Street
Letter Littlegarth School re roadside signs
Agenda and Minutes re SALC Babergh Area Meeting 30/11/15
Email Chris Wright re verges and traffic flow
AONB November monthly update
Copy letter A Norman-Butler, Churchwarden/PCC to Network 
Assurance Central Suffolk re parking
Suffolk Police Babergh East meeting minutes 25/11/15

December 9th edition CEP Newsletter
Email SCC re Most Active Community Town & Village competition
Email BDC re new Development Management Team
Letter Suffolk Constabulary re PCSOs
Email John Wallace re Clipt Bush Corner
Email James Finch re Broadband satellite scheme
Email SALC re Suffolk Fire & Rescue Service review
Notice of Temporary Traffic Order – closure B1068 Blundens Corner to 
South Lodge for BT new connections 12/1/16-13/1/16 
Letter Suffolk Age UK re donations
Copy letter Clare Town Council to Police & Crime Commissioner re 
PCSO match funding
Letter SCC re Suffolk Fire & Rescue Service Integrated Risk 
Management Plan 2015-18
AONB December monthly update
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